Notice Board



ROBERT CLARK CONSERVATORY CLOSED FOR FLORAL INSTALLATION

In preparation for the Ballarat Begonia Festival, the installation of the begonia display at the Conservatory will commence at 8am Monday 19 February 2018. The installation will take approximately three weeks, with the Conservatory re-opening at 10am Saturday 10 March 2018.

Access into the Ballarat Botanical Gardens will be closed to the public to allow for the Ballarat Begonia Festival set up from 8am Monday 5 March, re-opening 10am Saturday 10 March 2018.

There will be limited access to the south end on March 13 and 14.

NOTICE OF MEETING – CEO PERFORMANCE REVIEW SPECIAL COMMITTEE

Notice is hereby given that the next meeting of the City of Ballarat CEO Performance Review Special Committee will be held in Committee Room 2, Town Hall in Sturt Street, Ballarat on Thursday 1 March 2018 from 5-8pm.

Please note, the Special Committee will move immediately into Camera in accordance with Section 89 of the Local Government Act 1989 and the meeting will then be closed to members of the public.

BLIND CREEK ROAD PART-CLOSURE FOR ROAD WORKS

Full road closures will be in place in both directions on Blind Creek Road between Ring Road and the Ballarat Skipton Rail Trail to facilitate the construction of Ballarat Link Road and realignment of Blind Creek Road.

This will until midday Saturday, 31 March 2018. Traffic diversions will be in place, and road users are advised to expect delays and seek alternative routes via Crown and Sceptre Road, Launchley Drive and Remembrance Drive.

TENDERS

Tender documents can be obtained from www.tenderlink.com/ballarat or by contacting City of Ballarat Customer Service Centre on 5320 5500.

Tender No	Tender Description	Closes
2017/18-160	Redevelopment of Brown Hill Hall	12 noon 28/02/2018
2017/18-161	Redevelopment of Ballarat North Community Centre	12 noon 28/02/2018
2017/18-195	Panel of preferred suppliers for provision of Locksmith Services	12 noon 21/03/2018

City of Ballarat, PO Box 655, Ballarat, Vic, 3353

P: 5320 5500 E: ballcity@ballarat.vic.gov.au W: ballarat.vic.gov.au/publicnotices

Justine Linley, CEO